
https://birchcreek.org/summer-music-academy/percussion-steel-band/
https://birchcreek.org/summer-music-academy/jazz-1/
https://birchcreek.org/summer-music-academy/symphony/


FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, MONA CHRISTENSEN 

Mentoring. Learning. Growing. Performing. Repeat. The formula for student success. 

Dear friends, 

What an incredible summer! All of us at Birch Creek are grateful for you! You have supported us through many 

wonderful seasons and most recently, two very challenging years. This summer, with students from 12 states and 

3 countries, and faculty from across the U.S., appreciative audiences soaked in the energy from live concerts in 

our endearing performance venue, the Dutton Concert Barn. With our mission true to form, this is the reason why 

we persevere to do what we do. Every Birch Creek participant flourished as they engaged in our supportive music 

environment. 

Performance-based music education, the cornerstone of our student success since its inception 47 years ago 

proves its relevance today. Our faculty and teaching assistants work tirelessly, side by side with our students to 

model form, style, and technique and offer encouragement and inspiration. Our students thrive because of Birch 

Creek's distinctive two-to-one student to faculty ratios. The daily mentoring our students receive inspires all to 

leave Door County as better people, better musicians, and better performers. 

YOU are vital to our students' success. At Birch Creek, academy tuition covers only part of full program delivery. With grand opportunities to 

name scholarships, faculty chairs, and Birch Creek's distinctive music programs such as the 

Concerto Competition, the Jazz Ambassadors and Artists in the Schools, your resources and 

support are helping us bridge the gap. Whether you provide support for Play It Forward, our 

annual fund; student scholarships; or long-term support for our endowment, we steward 

every gift with utmost diligence and appreciation. Please reach out to me personally if you 

have any questions about our giving programs. 

Thank you for your past support and for any gift you can provide today as we launch our Fall 

Series programming and 2023 summer preparations. We appreciate all YOU DO to support 

our students, the academy, adult music programs, and year-round programming. We are 

grateful for YOU. 

Musically yours, 

Executive Director, The Steve and Jackie Kane Chair

Concert goers were in awe as a double rainbow 
appeared at intermission during a Big Band Jazz 
concert. Audience member Andrew Raamot captured 
this spectacular display over Birch Creek amidst 
sprinkles on July 23, 2022. 

SIDE BY SIDE: Grateful Leadership 
Program Directors Dan Moore, (University of Iowa), Ricardo Castaneda, (Northeastern Illinois University and University of Illinois) and Jeff 

Campbell, (Eastman School of Music) bring university teaching and performing expertise with relevant curriculum and teaching trends. 

Interfacing with professional musicians and faculty from these and other universities, they select reputable, world-class musicians to work with 

Birch Creek students. Pictured here, our program directors perform and teach side by side. 

Dan Moore, program director for the Percussion and 
Steel Band Session and faculty ensemble director, 
performs intently on a five-octave marimba, side by 
side with his fellow Birch Creek faculty members: 
Wesley Morgan, Vicki Jenks and Emily Roane. 

Ricardo Castaneda, program director for Symphony 
Session and oboe faculty member, rehearses side 
by side with student, Elizabeth (Libby) McConkie, 
in preparation for an exhilarating second week of 
symphony concerts that featured works by Puccini, 
Rachmaninov, Mahler, and Wagner. 

Jeff Campbell, serving as program director for 
two Big Band Jazz sessions, plus faculty bassist and 
leader of the Birch Creek Jazz Orchestra, teaches 
side by side with student bassists, Zen Mendoza 
and Madilynn (Madi) Adams on a sunny Door 
County day in the Kane Gazebo. 

https://birchcreek.org/about/board-staff/
https://birchcreek.org/faculty/


https://birchcreek.org/support/


GRATEFUL Upcoming Performances in Juniper Hall 

At Birch Creek, all our students write a thank you note to 
a lead donor. Shannon Lyons, counselor and medical staff, 
mentors a grateful student as she prepares to share her 
performance experience after a Thursday night concert. 

Saturday, September 10 7:00 PM 
Omega Double Keyboard Piano Concert 

featuring Jodie DeSalvo and 
Susan Wenckus 

September 17 7:00 PM 
Lawrence University Jazz Faculty Quintet 

featuring Dane Richeson, 
Jose Encarnacion 
Tim Albright, Mark Urness and 
Bill Carrothers 

September 24 7:00 PM 
Talk of the Town 

featuring Kevin Van Ess and his 
Dixieland Jazz Band 

PLAY IT FORWARD ANNUAL FUND 

October 8 
Jazz Combo: Jeff Campbell & Friends 

featuring Jeff Campbell, Rick Haydon 
and Reggie Thomas 
5:30 Social I 6:00 Reception I 
7:00 Concert 

December 3 
Christmas at Birch Creek 

featuring Birch Creek Symphony 
Brass with Dan Moore, Percussion 
Family Matinee 12:30 PM 
Evening Concert I 7:00 PM 

Order tickets (920) 868-3763 or order

online: BirchCreek.org/Tickets. 

The Play It Forward Annual Fund is used for operational expenses and is the 
fund that bridges the gap between tuition paid by families and the true cost 
of program delivery. 

Pre-concert music from the Kane Gazebo is a Birch Creek distinctive. 
Audiences from every session enjoy student ensembles prior to the 
program order in the Dutton Concert Barn. Pictured here in a chamber 
ensemble during Symphony Session are left to right: 
Noel Sims, violin; Jessica Lai, violin; Mary Giersch, viola 
(Obscured: Brae Bigelow, viola); Emily Mantell, cello/coach 

Did you know that every student automatically receives $2,660 in reduced 
tuition because of your support to this annual fund? 

True Cost: 
Play It Forward Support: 

Student/Family's Tuition: 

$4,860 
$2,660 

$2,200 

We want to ensure that our tuition fees are affordable to most families by 
covering the gap between the cost of educating a Birch Creek student and the 
family's out-of-pocket costs, while also raising additional tuition assistance 
dollars to help those for whom even our subsidized tuition is a challenge. 

Your gift, in any amount, will ensure affordability to a broad and inclusive 
spectrum of promising young musicians. Donate online at BirchCreek.org/ 
Support or contact the office at 920-868-3763 or mainoffice@birchcreek.org. 

THANK YOU TO OUR 2022 CONCERT SPONSORS 
Anonymous (2) 

Jane & Gerry Berg 

Birch Creek Board ofTrustees 

Jim & Pat Blair 

Laurey & Phil Clampitt 

Cordon Family Foundation 

Door County Coffee & Tea Co. 

Door County Daily News 

Door County Medical Center 

Fran Dutton 

Miriam Erickson 

Jim & Barbara Flint 

Mike & Connie Glowacki 

Joan Guasta 

Steve & Jackie Kane 

Stephen & Kathryn Kuhn 

Anthony & Judith Licata 

Charlotte Lukes 

MMG Foundation 

Main Street Market 

Mary Moster 

Ray &Claire Moulis 

Nicolet National Bank 

On Deck Clothing Company 

ADULT MUSIC PROGRAMS 

Tom & Susan Regan 

Jim & Peggy Ryan 

Ben & Jane Stephen 

Tim & Sue Stone 

Marti Thompson 

The Town of Egg Harbor 

Roger & Lynn Van Vreede 

White Gull Inn 

Wisconsin Public Radio 

Anthony and Judith 
Licata, super fans of our 
Jazz Sessions, sponsored 
all four Big Band Jazz 
Saturday nights. Attuned 
to student band school 
representation and 
enthusiastic supporters, 
the Licatas love our 
Saturday night Big Band 
Jazz concerts. 

Attendees from 
nine states gathered 
after the academy to 
experience side-by-side 
learning in the Chamber 
Music and Wind 
Ensemble Retreats. 
Free community 
concerts culminated 
each program for 
enthusiastic audiences. 

www.birchcreek.org/tickets
https://birchcreek.org/support/
https://birchcreek.org/adult-programs/
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